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OUR SERVICE   -   September 25 
Greeters   Jeanette Leslie 

    Lou Pennington 
 

Liturgist           Jay Finzel  
 

Scripture       Barry Mathis  
 

Children’s Time      R. Dean Tutor 

 

Lock-up     Aleita Tutor 

Health South 
Charlene Watkins   
     (Bill McMullin’s Mom) 
 

Christian Care Center 
Betty Smithmier       230 
 

Special Prayers  for 
9kidnapped girls/Nigeria 
...disaster victims 

OUR PRESENCE   -   September 18 
      Sunday School 41 
      Worship  62  
      Visitors    2   

OUR GIFTS   -   September 18 
 Offering    $    3,317 
 Month to Date  $    7,523 
 Conference to Date $    3,233 
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OUR WITNESS 
                   October Scripture Readers 
             2  Rose Oyoo 

       9  Judy Stanley 
                  16  Renee Little 
                  23  Warren Petty 
    30   Andrew Baker 

At Home 
Marcelle Farrow 
Gordillo Family 
Wayne Lawrence 
Frances Molnar 
Warren Petty 
Audrey Weaver 
Terry Williamson 
 

 

Scriptures for the Week:    Jeremiah 31:1-3a, 6-15  Psalm 91:7-16  
    I Timothy 6:6-19   Luke 16:19-31 

Our Sympathy, love and prayers go out to 
...Joy Mitchell & Johnny Mitchell in the loss of their sis-
ter-in-law, Loraine Mitchell 

Homebound and Assisted Care 
Martha Allen         June Burton         Carolyn Escue 
Ray Escue Mava Dell Fry Earl Galloway     
Helen Griffin         Doris Hight Marie Hughes 
Virginia Jones Margaret Kenley Ted Lewis 
Doris Palazzini     Betty Ray Elmer Ray 
Bernice Shelby     Chris Simmons Emmett Smith 
Martha Wallace   

OUR PRAYERS (con’t) 
Kristen Boggs  Tom Boillot Palma Borgognoni  
Birdie Boyd Jim Brazile Brenda Brazile 
Phil Cannon Melissa Cole Jaunay Davis  
Doug Dennis Corella Edwards John Elkins 
Jeanne Gillis Gordillo Family Andrew Hamilton  
Diane Harrison    John Hight  Mildred Hight 
Jeff Irwin Mark Jones Freda Lipford 
Ursula Lewis Martin Family    Bill McClain 
Jesse McClerkin Helen McClure Glenn Moore 
Lou Ella Morris  Joe Moseley Moira Pomije 
Claire Rainey Wade Reeves Stephanie Roberts 
Marie Souder Cindy Stanfil David Weaver       
Shannon Weaver   John Williams Margie Williamson 



LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Sun. 9/25 10:15a  Sunday School 
  11:30a  Worship  
  12:30p  Potluck Lunch then leave 
  for concert at St. Ann’s in Bartlett 
  12:30p  Festival of Cultures Mtg. 

 

Mon. 9/26   Noon  Newsletter Deadline 
     
                                     

Tue. 9/27  No Activities 

              

Wed. 9/28  10:00a  Bible Study -Asbury  
    
     6:45p  Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
 
 

Thu. 9/29   9:00a  Food Pantry-Asbury 
  10:00a  Bible Study  
     
          

Fri. 9/30 Offices Closed 
   
 

Sat. 10/1 11:00a  UMW Conf. Annual Day 
   1st UMC, Milan, TN  
    7:00p  Spanish Prayer Vigil  @  
   El Redentor 
 

Sun. 10/2 NO Sunday School 
  11:30a  Worship 
  12:30p-3p  Festival of Cultures 
 

HONORING OUR LOVED ONES 
Gifts have been given for 

Music Fund 
In honor of the Chancel Choir by 
          Teresa McMullin 
 

Memorial Fund 
In memory of Dorothy Goolsby by 
          Leslie Whitehead 
          Sue Saltvick 
          Elnar Hallum 
          Henry & Nancy Blanks 
          Tom & Sharon Lockhart 
 

In Memory of Eloise Miller by 
          Tom & Sharon Lockhart 
          Keith Coffman  
          Jimmy & Jane Hight 
          Mary Robbins 
          Cathy Boice  
 

In memory of Loraine Mitchell by 
          Joy Mitchell 
          Johnny Mitchell 
 

In memory of Harold Smith by 
           Tom & Sharon Lockhart 
          Bruce & Lisa Hughes 
 

In memory of Edward Caine by 
          Tom & Sharon Lockhart 
          Mary Robbins 
          Cathy Boice 
          UMW Love/Hope Group 
          Jimmy & Jane Hight 

 

Scholarship Fund 
In memory of Edward Caine by 
          Duncan & Elizabeth Godbold 

ATTENTION!!! 
It’s that time again!  We request that all chairper-
sons submit their proposed budgets for 2017 by 
October 15, 2016.  Budget forms are available 
from the Church Office.  If you need information 
about current year budget or spending, please 
contact Warren Petty. 

‘Rollin’ on the River’ 
UMW Conference Annual Day 

Saturday, October 1, 11:00a.m. 
Milan First United Methodist Church 
2000 Jones Blvd.,  Milan, TN 38358  

(731) 686-7431 
$16 person 

Forms available in church office 
~               ~               ~ 

Ladies, TAKE NOTE!!!  The UMW Executive 
Meeting date for October has been changed from 
October 16 to October 23.  Please mark your cal-
endars. 

JOIN US FOR BIBLE STUDY 
On Thursdays 

Thursday mornings, September through May,  
all are invited to Bible Study, at 10 a.m.  

TAAUMCUMMGT 
Thirty-seventh Annual Aldersgate  

United Methodist Church  
United Methodist Men’s (& ladies) 

 Golf Tournament 
...is scheduled for Saturday, October 8.  There will 
be a shotgun start (we hope) at Noon at The Links 
at Audubon, 4160 Park Ave., AND, just because 
this says UM MEN’S golf tournament, it does not 
prevent any ladies who are interested in joining the 
fun! 
Make plans NOW to participate.  Call Dean Tutor, 
274-0089, for details and to sign up and call your 
friends and invite them to join us!   

  FOOD PANTRY FOR SEPTEMBER 
Macaroni & Cheese 

Baked Beans 
Canned Tuna  

Cash is also welcome. 
  

Cash is used to purchase goods by the pound, at a great discount. 
Please make checks out to Aldersgate  

 and note ‘Food Pantry’ in the memo line. 
                   Thank you! 
 

YOU ARE INVITED 
TO OFFER YOUR IDEAS FOR 

FESTIVAL OF CULTURES/ 
WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 

Please come to the meeting immediately after 
worship this Sunday, September 25, to help us 
finalize plans for the Festival of Cultures on World 
Communion Sunday, October 2, 2016.  Every-
one’s help will be appreciated.  Below is the 
schedule for October 2: 

NO SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES THAT DAY 
 11:30a World Communion Service   
 12:30—3:00p  Festival of Cultures 

HOME-BOUND MINISTRY TEAM FORMING 
The Home-bound Ministry Team will meet after 
worship service on October 16, in the Fellowship 
Hall to discuss new ways of serving our home-
bound members. Ideas to be discussed include 
taking communion to our shut-ins, monthly visits/
calls, sending special occasion cards, and continu-
ing to deliver Upper Rooms.  If you are interested 
in being a part of this important team, please at-
tend the meeting to share any ideas you have for 
enhancing the effectiveness of our Home-bound 
Ministries.  Lunch will be served. 

JOIN US AT ST. STEPHEN UMC’S 
FALL BAZAAR 

3981 Macon Road 
Saturday, September 24, 9a to 2p 

Fun for all!  Food! Petting Zoo!  Silent Auction!  
Bake Sale!  Door Prizes!  Live Auction!  Bouncy 
House!  Attic Treasures and more!  Mark the date! 

CHILDREN’S CONCERT 
(For Kids 1 to 100) 

 

Memphis Wind Symphony 
Presents a FREE 

Children’s Concert 
Sunday, September 25 

3:00 p.m. 
St. Ann Catholic Church 

6529 Stage Road 
Bartlett, TN 

901-373-6011 
~          ~          ~ 

Join us for a potluck lunch after worship and we 
will carpool/caravan to St. Ann’s for the concert. 

$ $ 

UNITY IN OUR COMMUNITY 
At Resurrection Catholic Church 

5475 Newberry Ave., 38115 
Resurrection Church will be hosting its Interna-
tional Food Festival, “on the grounds”, on Sunday, 
Sept. 25, beginning at 12:30 p.m.  A Unity Mass 
will take place at 11:00 a.m.  The events are FREE 
to the community.  If you wish to take an active roll 
in the celebration, please contact Cheryl Charles 
at spicycoffee3@gmail.com or 901-679-8019.  
Come meet new people, enjoy live music, take a 
step toward promoting unity, and experience var-
ied cultural heritages through food and costumes.  
All are welcome. 


